
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 5th July 2024 

 
 

How do we only have two weeks left before the summer 
break?  We have lots of exciting things to do before then 
though. 

 

This week we learned about the general election. We talked 
about how grown-ups choose the political group that they 
think has the best ideas.  Reception then got the children to 
choose (vote) for the story at the end of the day.  It was six 
votes for ‘My Granny went to market’ and three votes for ‘Ten 
Little Pirates’. So, we read the first book - the children’s 
choice, all the grown-ups voted for the second book! 

We’ve been very busy in Maths this week learning more about 
doubling numbers, odd and even numbers and learning that a 
pair means two.  Mrs Bebbington was very impressed when 
she heard about our amazing mathematicians.  

On Monday morning, we will be watching the dress rehearsal 
of KS2s production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’, the children are very 
excited – as are the staff! 

On Monday afternoon, feel free to pop if from 2:30pm 
onwards to have a look through your child’s books. 
 

For those children moving on from EYFS in September, I’ll 
send out details of how to download your child’s Tapestry 
learning journey next week. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


